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This short article is so significant that I decided to make it
the focus of today’s blog. The article was spotted and shared
by  V.T.,  one  of  our  oldest  and  regular  contributors  of
articles and stories.

In a nutshell, the Japanese Ministry of Health has broken
ranks, and will now insist that warnings be attached to the
covid injections warning of adverse reactions:

There is something in this short article that caught my eye,
beyond  the  importance  of  the  Japanese  Health  Ministry
admitting that adverse reactions are high enough, and serious
enough, to warrant a warning be attached to the injections.
What caught my eye, however, was the last paragraph of the
article:

The (Japanese Health) ministry, which convened a group of
experts on December 4 on the issue, proposed to warn of the
risk  by  printing  the  words  “serious  side  effects”  on
documents  attached  to  vaccines.

It will also require hospitals to report in detail incidents
involving people who developed symptoms within 28 days of
their vaccination, according to the law. The plan has been
approved by the expert panel and the ministry will notify
municipalities of this new measure. (Boldface emphasis added)

In other words, Japan wants, and requires by law, reporting of
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adverse reactions to the covid “vaccines.”

I strongly suspect that the reason it is doing so is because
(1) adverse reactions are being under-reported, if reported at
all, and that means (2) that any reports currently existing
are questionable, and Japan wants to know what’s really going
on.

It’s a polite, understated way of saying “we don’t believe
you,” for consider what Japan is really saying as it attaches
the warnings to the “vaccines”: “we don’t trust you, they
are  not  ‘completely  safe’  as  the  radio  public  service
announcements in the USA from Health and Human Services have
been saying.

And like it or not, that’s a huge break from the narrative,
for while Austria and Germany are considering total lockdowns
for the “unvaxxed”, Japan is saying the unvaxxed have very
good reason to be skeptical.

See you on the flip side…
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